
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meet Jules Hampton. Jules is a local climber born and raised in 

Twin Falls, ID. She is a new addition to our climbing community 

and brings with her a sense of excitement and passion about her 

newfound hobby. She was introduced to climbing through a 

friend during a rough patch and has found this new sport to be 

both challenging and exciting. Jules was thrilled to discover that 

climbing “is a great outlet for pent up energy. It also helps keep 

her strong and healthy. 

Jules excels at bouldering. She particularly enjoys the experience 

of climbing on real rock and the thrill that it brings. She would 

love to travel more, and she hopes that her experiences climbing 

will inspire new adventures in the days to come. If you’re 

training at the gym or working a sweet project around Dierkes 

Lake keep your eyes peeled for local crusher Jules Hampton. 

Is there a member of our local climbing community you would like us to spotlight? Email us at 

info@climbsicc.com 

Say Hello to Our New Board  

We hope that you & your families have stayed safe, happy, and healthy throughout the year. With this new 
season we have welcomed a few new faces onto the S.I.C.C. board. We would like to welcome both Becky 
Wildman and Ryan Terry. With the addition of new board members we have also reshuffled our individual 
roles and responsibilities. Steve Dodd is our new Board President. Chelsea Lyda is our Vice President. 
Becky Wildman will serve as Secretary. Ryan Terry is the Community Outreach Chair. Austin Davis will 
continue to do amazing things as the Access Chair, and Tony Roberts will henceforth be known as the 
“Bolting Baron” and will take charge of all things involving maintenance. 

Our Mission is “To promote climbing, provide a resource for responsible 

development and conservation of climbing areas, and to encourage the etiquette, 

education and safety of the Southern Idaho climbing community.” 
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Thursday, November 11th @ 6:00PM  

Friday, December 17th @ 6:00PM 

Zoom Meeting details available on our Facebook Page 

Upcoming Events 

 Dec. 15th 

Christmas Party 

at Gemstone 

Climbing Center 

 

 [Date TBA] 

Climber meet 

up at Shoshone 

Falls Park. 

Check Facebook 

and Social 

Media for 

updates. 

 

We want to hear from you!  
Do you have comments, concerns or suggestions?  

Email us at report@climbsicc.com or find us on www.climbsicc.com, Facebook & Instagram 

 

From Tony Roberts “The Bolting Baron”:  

The work continues on the Shoshone Lava Tubes. This steep overhung crag 

offers amazing climbing and will soon sport new bolts, hangers, and 

permadraws. 

From Ryan Terry, Community chair: 

I’m super excited to be the new SICC Community Chair. Please reach out and 

let me know what kind of events you would like SICC to be involved in 

during the New Year. I’m looking forward to our annual Christmas Party at 

Gemstone. Please wear your favorite holiday costume and come prepared to 

climb. A prize will be awarded for the best dressed-participant. I was so 

grateful to see our members at our most recent events. In September we 

had our annual fall BBQ and in October SICC hosted an Adopt-a-Crag Clean-

up at new crag called The Midway. Thank you everyone who helped out. 
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